
FINAL MEETING PROJECT “URBAN RECOVERY 17-17” 
20.01-24.01.2019, Sofia, Bulgaria 

 

 

Day 
1/20.01.2019 Day 2/21.01.2019 Day 3/22.01.2019 Day 4/23.01.2019 

Day 
5/24.01/2019 

 08:30 - 
09:30 

ARRIVAL 

Breakfast Breakfast Breakfast 
 

09:30 - 
11:00 

Presentation of the project 
activities and results –
Bulgaria at the Projectlab 
seminar room 

Presentation of the project 
activities and results –
Hungary at the Projectlab 
seminar room 

Financial report and 
documents – Romania, 
Hungary and Serbia  

DEPARTURE 

11:00 - 
11:30 Coffee break  Coffee break  

 

11:30 - 
13:00 

Presentation of the project 
activities and results –
Latvia at the Projectlab 
seminar room 

Presentation of the project 
activities and results – 
Germany, Poland at the 
ProjectLab seminar room 

Presentation of the 
project activities and 
results – Poland, 
Germany, Latvia 

13:00 - 
15:00 Lunch Lunch Lunch 

15:00 - 
16:30 

Presentation of the project 
activities and results –
Serbia at the Projectlab 
seminar room 

Presentation of the project 
activities and results – 
Romania at the ProjectLab 
seminar room 

Future activities and 
presentation of new 
projects ideas 

19:00 - 
20:00 Dinner Dinner Dinner Dinner 
 


